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Hello, 

 

I think the Copmanthorpe Neighbourhood Plan should be approved and adopted. 

 

The effort that has gone into producing this plan is terrific, the number of residents who expressed an 

opinion shows the strength of feeling existing in the village at the time. Judging by a recent village 

meeting regarding traffic, there is still very strong feeling that the character of the village must be 

maintained. 

The Neighbourhood plan is an excellent way to achieve that. 

 
I confirm that I consent to your privacy policy. 

 

Regards, 

,  

 

 

Sent from my iPad 
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